
Pulaski Music Booster Meeting Minutes                                                         October 25, 2010 
 

Meeting called to order at 7:05pm, LG1 

     Welcome to everyone 

     Attendance sign-up sheets passed 

Treasurer’s Report (Sheila LaPlante) 

September expenses:  $865 Jazz Band at Kelly Lake, $390 bus to Waukesha Leadership clinic, $52 trailer 

license, $1,500 Choir clinic, $265 Website, $100.91 Band Camp meal, $79 DRL, Charitable Organization 

annual fee, $25 Raffle License, $383.51 PCMS Boosters for 50% of ice cream social, $475 PHS Band 

Lambeau workers, $200 PHS Band Lambeau workers, $25 Choir Lambeau worker, $25 Choir Lambeau 

worker, $200 PHS Band Lambeau workers.  

     Deposits: Lambeau $3086.23 total, tips $150, Franks $4,590 total 

Minutes of Last Meeting (Jean Schreder) 

     Minutes were read, discussed and approved. 

Band Council Report (Jamie Rodgers) 

     Band night was October 21
st
 with the middle school band. 

     Fundraising starts October 26
th

 

     TofR payment due by November 23
rd

 

     Leadership camp to Waukesha - 13 attended 

Choir Council Report (Chelsey DeGrave) 

     John Wesley Wright worked with the Choir last week 

     Worked with 4 soloists, concert was given on Friday 

     Chamber Choir is preparing for Jazz Dinner Dance - November 13
th

 and Madrigal Dinner - December 2-5
th

. 

Directors Report: 

     Band (Mr. Busch) 

         Wrapped up marching season and excited for Pasadena 

         Trip for TofR will be about $1,300; Deadline for down payment is on or before November 23
rd

. 

         Initially the monthly payments would be $150, but if extended could be $80 per month 

         Chaperones cost is the same as students and down payment due the same as students. 

         Will be offering a “Shadow tour” 

     Jazz (Mr. Tewalt)  

         Jazz 2 and 3 will be starting Monday, November 1
st
. 

         Gearing up for Jazz Dinner Dance on November 13
th

. Tickets are $20 per person. 

     Choir (Mrs. Bader) 

         Thanks to the Booster Club for sponsoring the clinician, John Wesley Wright. 

Old Business: 

  1.  Resch Concession Stand Fundraiser is run by PMI. Contract runs beginning of year thru end. We cannot  

       get in this year. Will re-look at it again next year.  

  2.  On November 8
th

, 60 students can go to Lambeau to cleanup and earn money for their activity accounts. 

       Opportunity on January 2
nd

 for 30 students. If student signed up in November cannot sign up in January  

       unless not enough sign up.  

  3.  TofR Fundraising Committee: Diana Ewald will be the chair for this. She brings fundraising experience 

       from the last TofR trip. If anyone is interested, please contact Diana. Fundraising meeting is scheduled for  

       October 26
th

 at 7 pm in the Solo & Ensemble room. Last TofR fundraising goal was $100,000 and the 

       group raised $125,000! 

  4.  Lambeau Field spots are all open in December. $25 goes into your child’s activity account. Will be opening  

       it up to the 8
th

 grade parents.  If the student does not take freshman band, the money will then go into the  

       General Music Booster Fund. 

  5.  MET Force needs volunteers. If interested, please sign up to help on the website. 

 

 



New Business: 

  1. Volunteers needed for the Let Me Be Frank production of “Beer & Wings”  

      Need help selling tickets at football game.  

      Lots of advertising has been done via flyers, newspapers and on cable channel.  

      Ticket sales are lower this year than last, at present time only 152 have been sold compared to  

      353 from last year. (241 total sold as of 11/5/10) 

 .    Uncle Mike’s Bakery and Smurawa’s have donated 10 dozen cookies each for intermission.  

  2. Dinner Dance on November 13
th

. The students will set up on Friday after school.  

      Michelle Baranczyk has agreed to feed the kids on Friday. If you can help out, contact Mr. Tewalt.  

  3. Communication Coordinator is needed to get information out to parents on a weekly basis. This is in 

      addition to the website.  Kelly Jessel has volunteered. She will try to get a letter out to all parents weekly if 

      there is enough information. Those families that do not have e-mail we will have a paper copy of the  

      weekly update sent home.  

Upcoming Events:   See website 

 

Next meeting - November 22, 2010 at 7:00pm in LG1 

 

Meeting adjourned 
 


